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Changing the clocks twice per year causes health issues and unnecessarily 

complicates commerce, particularly the shipping industry.  Permanent Standard Time 

is allowed without congressional approval, and thus is the fastest way to end the 

twice-yearly clock changing circus.  I support SB 1548. 


